PUBLIC NOTICE
BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD

The Tax Duplicate of the Borough of North Plainfield will be open for inspection by any taxpayer at the Tax Assessor’s office at Borough Hall, 263 Somerset St., North Plainfield on Wednesday, January 21, 2015, between the hours of 12:30 p.m. and 3:30 p.m.
Barbara A. Flaherty, C.T.A.

Tax Assessor

Borough of North Plainfield
